
Up Next: Teaching & Learning with Technology Day
Published  1/19/2017 by  Ashley Ribbel

by Mary Trant, the Teaching & Learning Centre

in the Winter 2017 issue

 

Teaching & Learning with Technology Day 2017 is on Monday, February 27 at Markham

Campus. Organized by the Teaching & Learning Centre, this is an amazing day of sessions,

including hands-on workshops and faculty-led sessions sharing how we integrate

technology into our teaching – and how you can do it too! It isn’t just about the technology

and all the new tools. The tools are cool, there’s no question about that, but what’s more

important is how you use them. You need to select and use tools that fit your courses and

your teaching style, and that provide the best learning experience for your students.

You’ll be introduced to a range of tools and technologies, and you’ll learn about how Seneca

faculty use technology to enhance students’ learning. Engage your learners in the classroom;

engage them online! Whatever your needs, and whatever your level of expertise, we have

sessions for you!

The day starts with a showcase. The overviews presented at the showcase will help you

decide which sessions best suit your interests and needs. What can you expect? In previous

years, faculty have shared tools for audience participation, polling, collaboration, lesson

building (for hybrid and/or online), interaction, productivity, and organizing/managing your

courses. Come learn with us!
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